
Fullorl

P.O. Box 5072
Fallon, Nevada

Minutes of General Membershlp Meedng

It{arch 8,2012

Fallon Borrmen Club House, 491 Sheckler Cut-Off
The meeting was called to order by President Lrry Burctrard- Due to limited dtendance, the meeting

was eried outin aninformal nunner. Those in attendance were: BrendaAlves and Amy Merritt

(SecretaryiTreasurer and Assistant), Vice Presidsrt Dave Downs, Board Mernbe,ls: Paul M€fiitt, Eddie Alves,

and Thane Fabel, general membership was represented by Nick Belezos ard Lury Wood-

The minutes from the last meeting was distributed and there was no comments.

The treasureds report was distibuted and there was no comments.

New Business:

a) Nick Belezos has been worhng on a web site for the Fallon Bowmen ard it is now up and

nruring. If you wish to visit the web sitg go to www.fallonbowmen.com, Kudos to Nickl

b) We will be moving out of the D{y Guldr Saloon ending our winter indoor practice on ll{arch

31, Saturday, starttng at 9:00 a.m. Ranember, the club pays for the use of the Gulch during the wir*er so

that you will have a sheltered place to practice.

c) the club will need to replam our worn or$ carp ta€et and to also buy one more new critter to

have as a sparc.

d) there is still alarge inventory of hophies from last yem and need to fill in shortages. Thme

Fabel has agreed to take on the responsiblity. He will have areport by the next meeting.

e) the flyer for the River Animal Madness Shoot has been u$ated and sheanrlined so that all

the information needed tocomplete registrdion ard all informdion about the shoot is includd on one page.

The frcnt has date' timg classes, fees, phone numbem, etc. The back has the map, registration form whidr also

is the pne-rqistration form and lrihere to mail the form. The flyer has been ready for a month and anyone

wishing to distribrfe them to friends and neighbors can do so by just asking Larry for a hand fuIl'

0 The River Animal Madness Shoot will be on Sunday' May 20.

g) wewill be posting scores manually for our shoot. The computerprintouts will be used as

records and for stdistical ptuposes. It is felt by tlre mqiority t}at manually posting scores results in less

mistakes and immedide correction of any errors. With the boards in fuU sight" participants can see at a gfance

if they are in the right class and if their score has been posted correctly.

We will again use $800 for our raffle. In addition" we will need to prnchase prizes for the

pre+egistation raffle and our special raffle. Pail Merritt has already donated a tent for our special rafile.

Thank you Paul. There was no finther business so the meeting was a{oumed.

Rwpectfirlly Submitte{

Brenda K. Alves, Secty/Trea.


